New
Brinsop Court Party
Monday July 19th 2021
6pm til 8pm

The above party celebrating 25 years of the National Lottery, the Mansel Garden and the Mansel Lacy Community Association has postponed it’s original date, the 5th July, to the new date of 
Monday 19th July 

Please let Cal Edwards know if you want to attend on 
01981 590625  or
calan.edwards@btinternet.com 

